
 

Value Fund Information Night – Melbourne 4 April

  We’ve had a couple of people contact us about another Value Fund information night in
Melbourne. I’ll be in Melbourne for the ASA conference on 4 and 5 April and, if we get enough
interest, we can put on a Value Fund presentation and Q&A session on the Monday night.

  Rough details would be 6pm to 7:30pm in the city (likely somewhere near Crown Casino,
where the ASA conference is being held) on Monday 4 April.

  Email Kate (kate.ferguson@iifunds.com.au) or let us know in the comments section below if
you would like to attend and we’ll let you know if there is enough interest to justify booking a
presentation room. If not, we can perhaps organise an informal dinner somewhere.

  Steve
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